
 
Friends of St Mary’s Catholic Primary School  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   

 
Non-uniform day - St Aloysius Day - Friday 21st June 2024  

 
St Aloysius is the patron saint of Christian Youth and Young Students. He served the sick and cared 
for those who were poorly. Children are invited to come into school on 21st June either wearing 
yellow, blue and white, or general non-uniform. In return, we’re asking for donations to the Friends of 
St Mary’s Catholic Primary School and the Catholic Children’s Society.    
  
Please donate to the Friends of St Mary’s by donating items for our summer fair tombola. All 
proceeds from the tombola will go into the Friends of St Mary’s Catholic Primary School fund which is 
used to improve school facilities and subsidise school trips, enrichment activities and social events 
for the children of our school.   
  
We have provided some suggestions below although any donation is greatly appreciated (other items 
could include, smellies, bath bombs, gift sets, candles etc):   
   
Foundation - Sweets (unopened/sealed packets please)   
   
Year 1 - Stationary items (pens, post it’s, stickers, notebooks etc)   
   
Year 2 - Biscuits (unopened/sealed packages and no nuts please)   
   
Year 3 - Cuddly toys (new or nearly new teddies and plushies)   
   
Year 4 - Books (new or good quality, no annuals or diaries please)   
   
Year 5 - Bottles (soft drinks, alcohol, bubbles bath etc)   
   
Year 6 - Bottles (soft drinks, alcohol, bubbles bath etc)   
   
Please avoid any food containing nuts and ensure it is in date.   
  
If you would like to make a monetary donation to the Catholic Children’s Society please use the 
option on Scopay. You can find more information about how the charity supports young people in 
need here https://www.cathchild.org.uk   
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity.   
Best wishes   
 
Friends of St Mary's Catholic Primary School  
 

https://www.cathchild.org.uk/

